
Welcome back to all returning from your Northern homes or those 
visiting friends and family for the holidays.  We hope everyone had a 
very nice Holiday Season.  Welcome home everyone.  
       The Trash and Treasure event was a big success!  We thank all 
the wonderful volunteers who came together  to make it so 
successful.  A special thank you to Judy Carson, Carol Mitchell, 
Candice and John Donahue, all the Women's Club and Men’s Club 
that gave so much of their time and effort, it was truly appreciated. 
     We look forward to seeing you at the Women’s club meeting in 
February 1 all women residing in Lake fairways are welcome. We 
meet the first Thursday of the month in the lounge at the club house. 
Please come and join us.  
     Please don’t forget that Soup night is on Thursday Feb 22 in the 
main hall.  There will be multiple different soups made by the 
woman of Lake Fairways. For $7 you will get a bowl of soup with a 
free refill as long as supplies last. A roll, dessert, and ice tea or 
water as well. Joanne Rose does a wonderful job of this each year. 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
                      Submitted by Sue Daly second Vice President 
 


